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プロジェクトマネジメント知識体系ガイド : PMBOKガイド 2004-12 whether you are a senior executive
or a project manager its your job to help your organization grow and
increase its value to stakeholders project management is the unique
organizational competency that manages change and drives competitive
advantage with the outcome of delivering results in line with corporate
strategy a guide to the project management body of knowledge pmbok guide
third edition is the map to get you there in 1983 project management
institute pmi volunteers first sat down to distill the project management
body of knowledge today the pmbok guide has become a global standard for
the project management profession and is one of the best most versatile
documents available across major industries it contains the fundamental
baseline practices that drive business results for any organization the
third edition has been updated to reflect the most current industry
knowledge and practices one of the most important changes is the
evolution from generally accepted on most projects most of the time to
generally recognized as good practice on most projects most of the time
several chapters have been updated rewritten or expanded to include the
most current and pressing information facing project managers today it
also includes an expanded index and glossary the pmbok guidethird edition
reflects the collaboration and knowledge of project management leaders
who deliver business results successful project management is a constant
advantage in the dynamic nature of todays organizations companies non
profits and government agencies around the world are turning to project
management to achieve corporate strategic objectives as recognition of
the value of projectmanagement continues to grow the pmbok guide will b
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK® Guide) –
Seventh Edition and The Standard for Project Management (ENGLISH)
2021-07-01 pmbok guide is the go to resource for project management
practitioners the project management profession has significantly evolved
due to emerging technology new approaches and rapid market changes
reflecting this evolution the standard for project management enumerates
12 principles of project management and the pmbok guide seventh edition
is structured around eight project performance domains this edition is
designed to address practitioners current and future needs and to help
them be more proactive innovative and nimble in enabling desired project
outcomes this edition of the pmbok guide reflects the full range of
development approaches predictive adaptive hybrid etc provides an entire
section devoted to tailoring the development approach and processes
includes an expanded list of models methods and artifacts focuses on not
just delivering project outputs but also enabling outcomes and integrates
with pmistandards for information and standards application content based
on project type development approach and industry sector
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge 2008-12-31 reflects
the collaboration and knowledge of working project managers providing the
fundamentals of project management as they apply to a wide range of
projects this internationally recognized standard provides the essential
tools to practice project management and deliver organizational results
updates include addition of a 10th knowledge area project stakeholder
management refined project data information and information flow and the
addition of four new planning processes plan scope management plan
schedule management plan cost management and plan stakeholder management
original
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge 2013 presents the
fundamentals of project management as they apply to a wide variety of
projects covering such topics as project life cycles scope definition
activity schedules risk identification and stakeholder management
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK® Guide) –
Seventh Edition and The Standard for Project Management (ARABIC)
2021-08-01 pmbok guide is the go to resource for project management
practitioners the project management profession has significantly evolved
due to emerging technology new approaches and rapid market changes
reflecting this evolution the standard for project management enumerates
12 principles of project management and the pmbok guide seventh edition
is structured around eight project performance domains this edition is
designed to address practitioners current and future needs and to help
them be more proactive innovative and nimble in enabling desired project
outcomes this edition of thepmbok guide reflects the full range of
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development approaches predictive adaptive hybrid etc provides an entire
section devoted to tailoring the development approach and processes
includes an expanded list of models methods and artifacts focuses on not
just delivering project outputs but also enabling outcomes and integrates
with pmistandards for information and standards application content based
on project type development approach and industry sector
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge 2017 the pmbok r
guide sixth edition pmi s flagship publication has been updated to
reflect the latest good practices in project management new to the sixth
edition each knowledge area will contain a section entitled approaches
for agile iterative and adaptive environments describing how these
practices integrate in project settings it will also contain more
emphasis on strategic and business knowledge including discussion of
project management business documents and information on the pmi talent
triangle tm and the essential skills for success in today s market
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge 2006 whether you are
a senior executive or a project manager its your job to help your
organization grow and increase its value to stakeholders project
management is the unique organizational competency that manages change
and drives competitive advantage with the outcome of delivering results
in line with corporate strategy a guide to the project management body of
knowledge pmbok guide third edition is the map to get you there in 1983
project management institute pmi volunteers first sat down to distill the
project management body of knowledge today the pmbok guide has become a
global standard for the project management profession and is one of the
best most versatile documents available across major industries it
contains the fundamental baseline practices that drive business results
for any organization the third edition has been updated to reflect the
most current industry knowledge and practices one of the most important
changes is the evolution from generally accepted on most projects most of
the time to generally recognized as good practice on most projects most
of the time several chapters have been updated rewritten or expanded to
include the most current and pressing information facing project managers
today it also includes an expanded index and glossary the pmbok
guidethird edition reflects the collaboration and knowledge of project
management leaders who deliver business results successful project
management is a constant advantage in the dynamic nature of todays
organizations companies non profits and government agencies around the
world are turning to project management to achieve corporate strategic
objectives as recognition of the value of projectmanagement continues to
grow the pmbok guide will bec
PM教科書 PMP完全攻略テキスト PMBOKガイド第7版対応 2022-02-21 pmbok������������� pm���������
�pmp��� pmp�� pmp ������������ ��������� � ��pmi �������������� ������� �
��������������������� it������� ������� ������������ ������� ����� ������
������������� ���� ��� ������������������ ������������������� pmbok������
������������ pmp����� pmp�����pmbok���� ������������������ 2021�������
pmbok����7� � ���������������������� ��� ���eco examination content
outline ���pmbok����7��������� �� pmp����� ��������� ��������������� ����
����������� ����������������� ���� ������������������ 1������������������
�� �� �������������pmp�� ��������������� pmbok����7� pmp����� pmp��������
� �1� ������������ �2� ������������ �3� ����������������� �4� ����������
�5� ����������� �6� ����
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK® Guide) -
Seventh Edition and the Standard for Project Management (PORTUGUESE)
2021-08 pmbok guide is the go to resource for project management
practitioners the project management profession has significantly evolved
due to emerging technology new approaches and rapid market changes
reflecting this evolution the standard for project management enumerates
12 principles of project management and the pmbok guide seventh edition
is structured around eight project performance domains this edition is
designed to address practitioners current and future needs and to help
them be more proactive innovative and nimble in enabling desired project
outcomes this edition of the pmbok guide reflects the full range of
development approaches predictive adaptive hybrid etc provides an entire
section devoted to tailoring the development approach and processes
includes an expanded list of models methods and artifacts focuses on not
just delivering project outputs but also enabling outcomes and integrates
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with pmistandards tm for information and standards application content
based on project type development approach and industry sector
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge 2018-01-16 to support
the broadening spectrum of project delivery approaches pmi is offering a
guide to the project management body of knowledge pmbok guide sixth
edition as a bundle with the new agile practice guide the pmbok guide
sixth edition now contains detailed information about agile while the
agile practice guide created in partnership with agile alliance serves as
a bridge to connect waterfall and agile together they are a powerful tool
for project managers
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK® Guide) -
Seventh Edition and the Standard for Project Management (RUSSIAN) 2021-08
pmbok guide is the go to resource for project management practitioners
the project management profession has significantly evolved due to
emerging technology new approaches and rapid market changes reflecting
this evolution the standard for project management enumerates 12
principles of project management and the pmbok guide seventh edition is
structured around eight project performance domains this edition is
designed to address practitioners current and future needs and to help
them be more proactive innovative and nimble in enabling desired project
outcomes this edition of the pmbok guide reflects the full range of
development approaches predictive adaptive hybrid etc provides an entire
section devoted to tailoring the development approach and processes
includes an expanded list of models methods and artifacts focuses on not
just delivering project outputs but also enabling outcomes and integrates
with pmistandards tm for information and standards application content
based on project type development approach and industry sector
Agile Practice Guide (Japanese) 2018-05-07 agile practice guide first
edition has been developed as a resource to understand evaluate and use
agile and hybrid agile approaches this practice guide provides guidance
on when where and how to apply agile approaches and provides practical
tools for practitioners and organizations wanting to increase agility
this practice guide is aligned with other pmi standards including a guide
to the project management body of knowledge pmbok guide sixth edition and
was developed as the result of collaboration between the project
management institute and the agile alliance
A Project Manager's Book of Forms 2017-10-31 essential project management
forms aligned to the pmbok guide sixth edition a project manager s book
of forms is an essential companion to the project management institute s
a guide to the project management body of knowledge packed with ready
made forms for managing every stage in any project this book offers both
new and experienced project managers an invaluable resource for thorough
documentation and repeatable processes endorsed by pmi and aligned with
the pmbok guide these forms cover all aspects of initiating planning
executing monitoring and controlling and closing each form can be used as
is directly from the book or downloaded from the companion website and
tailored to your project s unique needs this new third edition has been
updated to align with the newest pmbok guide and includes forms for agile
the pmi talent triangle technical project management leadership strategic
and business management and more the pmbok guide is the primary reference
for project management and the final authority on best practices but
implementation can quickly become complex for new managers on large
projects or even experienced managers juggling multiple projects with
multiple demands this book helps you stay organized and on track helping
you ensure thorough documentation throughout the project life cycle adopt
pmi endorsed forms for documenting every process group customize each
form to suit each project s specific needs organize project data and
implement a repeatable management process streamline pmbok guide
implementation at any level of project management experience instead of
wasting time interpreting and translating the pmbok guide to real world
application allow pmi to do the work for you a project manager s book of
forms provides the pmbok aligned forms you need to quickly and easily
implement project management concepts and practices
Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK Guide) (4th
Edition). 2000 whether you are a senior executive or a project manager
its your job to help your organization grow and increase its value to
stakeholders project management is the unique organizational competency
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that manages change and drives competitive advantage with the outcome of
delivering results in line with corporate strategy a guide to the project
management body of knowledge pmbok guide third edition is the map to get
you there in 1983 project management institute pmi volunteers first sat
down to distill the project management body of knowledge today the pmbok
guide has become a global standard for the project management profession
and is one of the best most versatile documents available across major
industries it contains the fundamental baseline practices that drive
business results for any organization the third edition has been updated
to reflect the most current industry knowledge and practices one of the
most important changes is the evolution from generally accepted on most
projects most of the time to generally recognized as good practice on
most projects most of the time several chapters have been updated
rewritten or expanded to include the most current and pressing
information facing project managers today it also includes an expanded
index and glossary the pmbok guidethird edition reflects the
collaboration and knowledge of project management leaders who deliver
business results successful project management is a constant advantage in
the dynamic nature of todays organizations companies non profits and
government agencies around the world are turning to project management to
achieve corporate strategic objectives as recognition of the value of
projectmanagement continues to grow the pmbok guide will be
A Guida Al Project Management Body Of Knowledge 2006-06 to support the
broadening spectrum of project delivery approaches pmi is offering a
guide to the project management body of knowledge pmbok r guide sixth
edition as a bundle with its latest the agile practice guide the pmbok r
guide sixth edition now contains detailed information about agile while
the agile practice guide created in partnership with agile alliance r
serves as a bridge to connect waterfall and agile together they are a
powerful tool for project managers the pmbok r guide sixth edition pmi s
flagship publication has been updated to reflect the latest good
practices in project management new to the sixth edition each knowledge
area will contain a section entitled approaches for agile iterative and
adaptive environments describing how these practices integrate in project
settings it will also contain more emphasis on strategic and business
knowledge including discussion of project management business documents
and information on the pmi talent triangle tm and the essential skills
for success in today s market agile practice guide has been developed as
a resource to understand evaluate and use agile and hybrid agile
approaches this practice guide provides guidance on when where and how to
apply agile approaches and provides practical tools for practitioners and
organizations wanting to increase agility this practice guide is aligned
with other pmi standards including a guide to the project management body
of knowledge pmbok r guide sixth edition and was developed as the result
of collaboration between the project management institute and the agile
alliance
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge (Pmbok Guide) and
Agile Praxis - ein Leitfaden (German Edition of a Guide to the Project
Management Body of Knowledge (Pmbok Guide) and Agile Practice Guide
Bundle) 2018-07 the pmbok r guide sixth edition pmi s flagship
publication has been updated to reflect the latest good practices in
project management new to the sixth edition each knowledge area will
contain a section entitled approaches for agile iterative and adaptive
environments describing how these practices integrate in project settings
it will also contain more emphasis on strategic and business knowledge
including discussion of project management business documents and
information on the pmi talent triangle tm and the essential skills for
success in today s market
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge 2018-01-16 a guide to
the project management body of knowledge pmbok r guide is the go to
resource for project management practitioners reflecting this evolution
the standard for project management enumerates 12 principles of project
management and the pmbok r guide seventh edition is structured around
eight project performance domains both the standard and the guide reflect
the wide range of development approaches that lead to value delivery this
edition is designed to address practitioners current and future needs and
to help them be more proactive innovative and nimble in enabling desired
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project outcomes this edition of the pmbok r guide reflects the full
range of development approaches predictive adaptive hybrid etc provides
an entire section devoted to tailoring the development approach and
processes includes an expanded list of models methods and artifacts
focuses on not just delivering project outputs but also enabling outcomes
and integrates with pmistandards tm for information and standards
application content based on project type development approach and
industry sector
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge (Pmbok(r) Guide) -
Seventh Edition 2021-05 official italian language edition of a guide to
the project management body of knowledge pmbok guide fifth edition la
guida al project management body of knowledge guida al pmbok r quinta
edizione riflette la collaborazione e le conoscenze dei project manager
maggiormente impegnati nella professione e fornisce i fondamenti del
project management applicabili a un ampia gamma di progetti questo
standard riconosciuto a livello internazionale offre ai project manager
gli strumenti essenziali per applicare il project management e conseguire
gli obiettivi aziendali
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK Guide). 2002 �
��������������� pmbok ���������� ���pmbok�6���� �������������������������
������ ���������������� pmbok ���� ��������������� ����������������� ����
クトとは何かを説明した上で pmbokの知識体系がどのように現場で生かされているのかを 具体的な場面に置き換えて紹介しています 巻末には 事例にそっ
�pmbok������������������������ ������������ ���pmbok����6�������������� �
� �1 � �������������� �2 � pmbok ����� �3 � pmbok ������������������� ��
���� �4 � pmbok ������������������� �������� �5 � pmbok �����������������
�� �� ������ �6 � pmbok ������������������� ��� ������ �7 � pmbok �������
������������ �� ������ � � ��������������
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK® Guide)¿Fifth
Ed. Italian 2014-03 finally the concepts of the pmbok in an easy to read
easy to reference format read this book before you try to read the guide
to the project management body of knowledge great introduction to the
pmbok project management fundamentals provides a quick overview of the
project management body of knowledge and covers the critical aspects of
project management every effort has been made to present a straight to
the point description of project management and as such is and easy to
read alternative to the guide to the project management body of knowledge
by providing a fast and practical overview of the project management body
of knowledge this book will quickly have the reader applying efficient
project management practices the book is specifically orientated to
people who wish to rapidly grasp the concepts of project management and
to those that are preparing for a pmp certification readers will learn
project management best practices development of project charters and
writing of status reports planning and scheduling projects managing
issues and risks managing and motivating team members contracting earned
value analysis microsoft project if you want to know what the principles
of sound project management are without having to read extensive books or
enduring project management war stories then this book is for you
プロジェクトマネジメント標準PMBOK入門　PMBOK第6版対応版 2018-03-07 the pmbok guide sixth
edition pmi s flagship publication has been updated to reflect the latest
good practices in project management new to the sixth edition each
knowledge area will contain a section entitled approaches for agile
iterative and adaptive environments describing how these practices
integrate in project settings it will also contain more emphasis on
strategic and business knowledge including discussion of project
management business documents and information on the pmi talent triangle
and the essential skills for success in today s market
Project Management Fundamentals 2014-08-19 official korean language
edition of a guide to the project management body of knowledge pmbok r
guide fifth edition reflects the collaboration and knowledge of working
project managers and provides the fundamentals of project management as
they apply to a wide range of projects this internationally recognized
standard gives project managers the essential tools to practice project
management and deliver organizational results
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK® Guide) -
Sixth Edition (ENGLISH) 2017 no longer restricted to the engineering
industry project management has at long last crossed over to mainstream
business project management for business professionals is the definitive
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reference on the essentials of contemporary project management featured
here are some of the foremost practitioners and researchers from academia
consulting and private industry sharing their various areas of project
management expertise and providing a wide range of perspectives on
everything from risk management to resource planning to ethics management
focusing on both the technical and human sides of the field this unique
resource follows the main points of the project management body of
knowledge the certification standard of the project management institute
the experts address the procedures and processes for planning and
managing projects and explore project team group dynamics examining the
interpersonal relations and the political and organizational
considerations that can impact a project
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK® Guide--Fifth
Ed. Korean Translation 2014-02 a compendium of ready made forms for
managing every project in line with the latest pmbok guide fifth edition
this valuable companion to the project management institute s a guide to
the project management body of knowledge pmbok guide fifth edition
presents a comprehensive and practical set of forms and reports that help
project managers apply the concepts and practices described in the pmbok
guide designed specifically to assist both new and experienced project
managers in handling all aspects of a project this edition of a project
manager s book of forms contains forms that cover all the process groups
initiating planning executing monitoring and controlling and closing it
also includes some forms not mentioned in the pmbok guide which you will
find helpful in managing your project use the forms as a guide in
collecting and organizing project information or as a template for
ensuring a set of consistent data on all projects the forms can also be
adopted on an organizational level to enable a repeatable approach to
project management completely editable electronic versions of all the
blank forms in microsoft office compatible format are available on an
accompanying website you may use them as is or tailor them to your own
needs the pmbok guide covers the processes for managing a project this
book gives you a handy road map of forms to use to make every project
just a bit smoother from start to finish pmbok is a registered marks of
the project management institute inc
Project Management for Business Professionals 2002-02-28 �������� it�����
������������������ pmbok�6������ ���������������������� ��� ������������
������������������������� ���it������������ ����������������������� �����
�������� ������������������������ ���� it��������������������������������
� ��������� ���������������� ������������ ������������������������� ��
�pmbok�6��������� 2020 8�� ����������� ������������� ��it����� it��������
� � pmp���������������� ���� �1� �������������� �2� ������������ �3� ����
����������������� �4� ��������������� ������� ���� �5� pmbok �6� ��������
��������� �7� wbs�������� �8� ��������� �9� ������ �10� ��� ������ �11� �
�������������� �12� ������������ �13� ������������������ �14� ��������
�15� ���������������
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge (Pmbok Guide), Fourth
Edition 2008 max presents a framework for an in depth understanding of
project program and portfolio management to satisfy the needs from the
top executive to the student practitioner based on over 40 years
experience
A Project Manager's Book of Forms 2013-01-28 over the past few years
emerging technology new approaches and rapid market changes disrupted our
ways of working driving the project management profession to evolve each
industry organization and project face unique challenges and team members
must adapt their approaches to successfully manage projects and deliver
results 13 13 with this in mind a guide to the project management body of
knowledge pmbok guide seventh edition takes a deeper look into the
fundamental concepts and constructs of the profession 13 13 including
both the standard for project management and the pmbok guide this edition
presents 12 principles of project management and eight project
performance domains that are critical for effectively delivering project
outcomes 13 13 this edition of the pmbok guide 13 reflects the full range
of development approaches predictive traditional adaptive agile hybrid
etc 13 devotes an entire section to tailoring development approaches and
processes 13 expands the list of tools and techniques in a new section
models methods and artifacts 13 focuses on project outcomes in addition
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to deliverables and 13 integrates with pmistandards giving users access
to content that helps them apply the pmbok guide on the job 13 13 the
result is a modern guide that betters enables project team members to be
proactive innovative and nimble in delivering project outcomes
Project Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK) 1987 handboek voor de
uitvoering van ict projecten volgens een internationale gezaghebbende
standaard
IT����������������������� 2020-09-07 project management institute has
introduced implementing organizational project management a practice
guide to assist organizations in developing and defining effective
project management methodologies in a 2012 pmi market research project
more than half of the respondents identified a lack of published guidance
on development of customized methodologies this practice guide outlines
practical knowledge and steps to define and develop a methodology in
alignment with the foundational standards and framework that were first
provided in pmi s a guide to the project management body of knowledge
pmbok guide
Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK(R) Guide) -
Seventh Edition and The Standard for Project Management (GERMAN) 1901 the
professional standard in the field of project management a guide to the
project management body of knowledge better known as the pmbok guide
published by the project management institute pmi serves as the ultimate
resource for professionals and as a valuable studying and training device
for students taking the pmp exam a user s manual to the pmbok guide takes
the next logical step to act as a true user s manual its accessible
format and easy to understand language helps to not only distill
essential information contained in the pmbok guide fourth edition but
also fills an educational gap by offering instruction on how to apply its
various tools and techniques this book defines each project management
process in the pmbok guide fourth edition describes their intent and
discusses their individual ittos inputs tools and techniques and outputs
features examples handy tips and sample forms to supplement learning is
written by the author who was project manager of the pmbok guide fourth
edition contains a data flow diagram of each process in the pmbok guide
fourth edition to show how information is distributed a user s manual to
the pmbok guide simplifies the pmbok guide fourth edition to provide the
springboard from which successful project management processes are
interpreted and carried out in the real world thorough in coverage and
rich in content this manual is a worthy companion to augment the
important strategies laid out in the pmbok guide fourth edition and the
one book that aspiring or professional project managers should never be
without pmbok pmi pmp and project management professional are registered
marks of the project management institute inc
A Management Framework 2004 the pmbok r guide sixth edition pmi s
flagship publication has been updated to reflect the latest good
practices in project management new to the sixth edition each knowledge
area will contain a section entitled approaches for agile iterative and
adaptive environments describing how these practices integrate in project
settings it will also contain more emphasis on strategic and business
knowledge including discussion of project management business documents
and information on the pmi talent triangle tm and the essential skills
for success in today s market
The Standard for Project Management and a Guide to the Project Management
Body of Knowledge 2021 the pmbok guide seventh edition is the go to
resource for project management practitioners and the standard for
project management this edition is designed to address practitioners
current and future needs and to help them be more proactive innovative
and nimble in enabling desired project outcomes brand new copy in perfect
condition ships direct from publisher s warehouse 100 satisfaction
guaranteed
A guide to the project management body of knowledge 2009 the pmbok
Implementing Organizational Project Management 2014-03-01 ���������������
�������������� �������
A User's Manual to the PMBOK Guide 2010-08-27 the much anticipated update
to the highly acclaimed pmp study guide the project management
profressional pmp certification is the most desired skill in today s it
marketplace and candidates are required to have thousands of hours of pm
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experience even before taking the pmp exam this fifth edition is
completely updated for the newest exam and is the most comprehensive
review guide on the shelf you ll benefit from the detailed discussions on
a wide range of pmp topics concepts and key terms all of which cover the
project management process and procedures a comprehensive study guide for
the pmp certification exam that can also be used as a reference after the
exam each chapter covers a list of objectives followed by in depth
discussions of those objectives includes hands on real world scenarios to
prepare you for the many situations you may face on the job companion cd
rom features a test engine of practice questions electronic flashcards
and two hours of audio essential reading both before and after the pmp
exam this study guide is also aimed at anyone studying for the new
certified associate in project management capm program note cd rom dvd
and other supplementary materials are not included as part of ebook file
for instructor teaching supplements are available for this title capm pmp
and project management professional are registered marks of the project
management institute inc
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK® Guide) --
Sixth Ed. (HINDI) 2018
PMBOK Guide 2021-10-05
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK Guide) 2017
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